
 
 

Single Sign-On technology allowing teachers and students  
access everything they need with just one login! 

 
 
Dear Parents,  
 

We are pleased to share that we have adopted ClassLink, a single sign-on platform that will 
allow teachers and students to use one username and password to access everything they 
need.  
 

You can learn more about ClassLink at www.classlink.com and see why we feel it’s so important 
to create faster, easier access to digital education resources that your children need to be 
successful. 
 

Here is how to get help your students started:  
 

1. Go to this website: launchpad.classlink.com/wtps   

A shortcut to this website is on the district page under “Students” 

2. Grades 6-8 will click on “Sign in with Microsoft” 

3. Sign in on that screen using your student’s email and ID number (same as lunch pin) as 

the password. 

ClassLink is a safe, secure way for students to connect with applications and files. The software 
does not collect or share any personal student information, which is important to us. Best of all, 
it is very easy to use and will be a great resource for teachers and students.  The following 
student textbooks are available here: 

  

• Pearson: Math 6,7, and Pre-
Algebra, all Spanish, Science and 
Advanced Science 

• TCI: Social Studies/ Humanities 

• Sadlier: ELA all levels 

• Newsela: ELA all levels 

• GW-Online: Health • McGraw Hill: ELA- My Study Sync 

• My HRW and Think Central: 
Algebra and all French 

• Learning.com: Digital Literacy and 
Financial Literacy 

 • IXL- Supplemental Classes 
 

 

If you have questions, you can contact your school or email ClassLink directly: 
support@classlink.com.  
 
Thank You!  

 
The Middle School Curriculum and Instructional Technology Teams 
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